| oppose HB 2681. Oregonians need clean voter rolls. Waiting an undetermined number of years to remove someone is
unreasonable. | suggest we clean the voter rolls every 2-4 years as people will have moved from colleges to homes and vise versa,
or moved from homes to retirement communities or died. The county should contact the person who is to be removed to give them
opportunity to change their status. Voter rolls that are not updated will cost the state in printing, paper resources, time paid to postal
workers, and are rife for voter fraud as the inaccurate recipients can fill them out and send them in.



